
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

As per the guidelines received by the Board we have to initiate the process for registration of Grade IX & XI

students. You are requested to come to school to fill the hard copy of the registration form between

Wednesday 25th August, 2021 to Saturday 28th August 2021 – Timings 9:30am to 3:00pm.

Kindly carry the following with you.

1. Xerox copy of the Aadhar Card of Mother & Father.

2. Xerox copy of the Aadhar Card of the Student.

3. Registration fees 300/- per student.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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24th August, 2021


